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13 January 2019 

 

Obote Hope  

Regeneration and Planning 

Development Management 

London Borough of Camden 

Town Hall 

Judd Street 

London WC1H 9JE 

 

Re: 2018/5932/P, 7 St Crispin’s Close 

 

The proposal fails to demonstrate how the side extension would affect surrounding 

buildings. We have attached a photograph to show the site of the proposed storage shed, 

which would stand directly in front of no. 6 St Crispin’s Close.  

From our visit to the site it seems that the proposed extension, by virtue of its mass and 

height, could harm the amenity of its immediate neighbours. The proposal fails to present 

evidence that it has considered the character and local context of the area, or consulted 

immediate neighbours, and therefore is contrary to policy DH1 of the Hampstead 

Neighbourhood Plan. 

The Forum would not object to conversion of the garage should the owners which to use 

this space for storage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Janine Griffis 

Chair, Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum 
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